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Devlin Street southbound retaining wall work from Tuesday 
9 November  
November 2021 
The Australian and NSW Governments are taking action to improve Sydney’s Road network, 
ease congestion and improve traffic flow, travel times and road safety. 
 

Transport for NSW will continue to construct the new southbound lanes of Devlin Street, Ryde, as part of 
the Devlin Street improvements. We will also upgrade the retaining wall southbound along Devlin Street to 
enhance the safety of our improvements.  
  
From Tuesday 9 November we will start temporary early works in preparation for the retaining wall 
upgrade. These works will include installing fencing, erosions and sediment controls, ground investigation, 
excavating and removing the existing wall, and ground stabilisation.  
 
From Sunday 28 November we will start work to:    

• build a stronger retaining wall 
• install new overhead signage. 

 
Our work schedule  

To minimise the impact on the road network and reduce safety risks to workers and road users we will carry 
out most of the activities at night. We will undertake day work when possible.  
 
Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. We will work a maximum of 5 
nights per week. Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and 8am to 
1pm on Saturdays. We will not work on public holidays.  
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How the retaining wall work will affect you 

We will do everything we can to lessen the disruption, including: 

• completing the noisiest night work activities by midnight. 
• at night, accessing the work area from Devlin Street only, to minimise the impact to residents on 

Church Lane. 
• during the day, accessing the work site via Church Lane, Ryde.  

There will be temporary traffic changes on Devlin Street during our work hours to make the work zone safe.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controller’s directions. For the latest traffic updates, 
you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 
 

Stay up to date 

We are committed to keeping the community informed by providing monthly updates on our construction 
activities and any temporary disruptions to road users and residents.  

If you would like to receive these updates, join our mailing list via the project website at 
nswroads.work/devlinst.  

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more on the Devlin Street improvements please contact our 
project team on: 

 
 
1800 923 330 
 

 
DevlinStUpgrade@christiecivil.com.au 
 

 
https://roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au 
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